
Welcome 
 
Staff 
 

• All staff will wear medical-grade masks. 

• We will continue frequent cleaning and 
disinfecting of common touchpoints and 
eyeglass frames. 

 
 

Patrons 
 

• Masking within our office is required.  If 
you do not have a mask, we will be happy 
to provide one for you. 

• We ask that if you are not feeling well, you 
reschedule your visit to a later date. 

• Physical distancing is encouraged, 
including the use of plexiglass barriers 
where appropriate. 

• Appointments are recommended for all 
visits to the office, including glasses pick-ups and adjustments.  
This allows us to provide you the best experience possible, 
including prompt and efficient service. 

  
 

 Thank you for helping us keep our community safe! 


